
 
 
 

The Chippewas of Georgina Island Honoured Guests at the Toronto Zoo 
 

Turtle Island Conservation welcomed Staff and Community Members of the First Nation for a 
visit to the Toronto Zoo on Tuesday, September 23rd, 2014.  They were given a great behind 
the scenes tour, a visit to the First Nations Art Garden, A walk through the Tundra, and a tour 
of the Zoo Conservation, Education and Wildlife Department.  
 
In attendance from Georgina Island was Dakota Wyld (Youth), Sebastien Trumble (Youth), 
Natasha Charles (Community Consultation), Rebecca Trumble (Community Climate Change 
Adaptation Liaison), Ellie Big Canoe (Recycling Promotions and Education Coordinator), Kerry-
Ann Charles (Environmental Coordinator), Morgan Priester (NISH Radio), Leah Atkinson 
Community Member and Tom Summers Community Member.  
 
During this amazing visit, Turtle Island Conservation and the Toronto Zoo presented Georgina 
Island First Nation with an Eagle Feather to show there respect and support of the ongoing 
partnership that has been developed over the last several years.  
 

Chi Miigwetch, Turtle Island Conservation and Toronto Zoo. 
 Visit http://www.torontozoo.com/conservation/tic.asp 
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